New
 Highland Elementary

Site Based Decision Making Council Meeting

March 12, 2010
The New Highland Elementary Site Based Decision Making Council met on Friday, March 12, 2010 at 2:34 pm in the school library.
Members present included:  Stephanie Brown, Joan Hill, Dee Dee Malley, Lana Mitchell, Lorena Roman, and Mark Thomas, 
Agenda---Mr. Thomas reviewed the agenda with the council.

Minutes--- The minutes of the regular monthly meeting held on February 12th were reviewed.  Joan Hill made a motion to approve the minutes and Lana Mitchell seconded it.
Financial Report---The financial report was reviewed by council members.  Lana Mitchell made a motion to approve the financial report and Lorena Roman seconded it.

Old Business:

Handwriting Policy/Open Response/On Demand Writing Policy---Mr. Thomas will meet with the Ad Hoc Committee to review the policy they have recommended. 
New Business
Round Table Discussions--- will be held March 16, 2010 at Lakewood Elementary from 5-8 p.m.  Staff and parent volunteers are planning to attend this discussion.  
Budget --- There was a question concerning the amount of money the school spent on Everyday Math and supplies.  Lana Mitchell and Mr. Thomas will review the budget, expenses, etc. and report back to SBDM Committee.
CSIP --- Mr. Thomas shared a copy of the current CSIP with the committee.  He recommends the council review the CSIP several times during the year.

Meeting was adjourned at 3:31 p.m.
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